
 

 City of  Cleve land Memorandum  
 Justin M. Bibb, Mayor  
  

                              
 

 

TO:  Michael D. Polensek, Chair 
  Safety Committee 

 

FROM: Karrie D. Howard, Director 
  Department of Public Safety 

 
DATE: February 1, 2023 

 
SUBJECT:  Resolution No. 43-2023 approving the adoption of the Countywide 

All Hazards Mitigation Plan for Cuyahoga County, 2022 Update 

 

 
Resolution No. 43-2023, if passed by Council, will approve adoption of the 

2022 Update of the Countywide All Hazards Mitigation Plan (AHMP) for 
Cuyahoga County. 

 
Adoption of the AHMP enables the City to maintain eligibility to continue to 

apply for federal hazard mitigation grant funds available through the Federal 

Emergency Management Agency (FEMA).  The Disaster Mitigation Act of 2000 
requires communities to review and revise the plan at least every five years 

and the 2022 Update reflects that review and revision.  In addition, an AHMP 
is beneficial for local planning efforts during emergencies. 

 
 

 


